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NOTICE: Road Closure to begin May 22, 2024 

Monroe County DOT will be starting the Aldrich Road Culvert Replacement Project which will require a 

road closure with a posted detour. 

Aldrich Road will be closed to all traffic at the White Brook tributary crossing which is located between 

Monarch Drive and Teal Drive.  This road closure and posted detour will begin May 22, 2024 at 9:00 

a.m. and will be in effect for approximately 90 days.  This closure is needed in order to safely replace the 
existing culvert crossing with a new one.  Aldrich Road will be open to local traffic only up to the culvert 

work area, but it will not be passable.  A detour will be posted for through traffic and will utilize Ayrault 

Road, Mason Road and NYS Route 31 (see back of page for detour route map).   

Project Description: 

This project includes the excavation and removal of the old concrete box culvert which is in poor 

condition.  It will be replaced with a new wider box culvert to accommodate a sidewalk and wider paved 

road shoulders.  The project also includes relocation of the water main around the new culvert, as well as 

the installation of new guiderail.   We recognize that this project may be an inconvenience, but we ask for 

your patience for the protection of our workers and the traveling public. Barring any unforeseen delays, 

we expect this project to be completed in approximately 90 days from the start date of the road closure. 
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If you have questions about the Project, you can contact Henry Herdzik of the Monroe County DOT.  Once the pro-

ject starts you can also contact the Resident Engineer, Tom Siriphanthong, who will be on-site with the contractor.    

This informational newsletter will provide periodic updates (as needed) on the status of the Aldrich Road 

Culvert Replacement Project and communicate upcoming construction activities to local residents. 
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County Representative: 

Henry Herdzik 

Transportation Project Manager 

Monroe County DOT 

Phone: (585) 753-7729                                                        

Email: HHerdzik@monroecounty.gov 

On-site Resident Engineer          

Tom Siriphanthong  

Resident Engineer  

Ravi Engineering 

Phone: (585) 500-9999  

Email: tsiriphanthong@ravieng.com 

Contractor: 

C.P. Ward, Inc.
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